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Dear 3rd grade families,
Here is what we are up to this week…

Reading/Grammar:  This week our Harcourt story is Coyote Places the Stars. Our focus skill will be comparing and contrasting (think double bubble maps) and our grammar skill is using adjectives to describe “what kind”.
Writing: This week we will finish up writing about our goals for 3rd quarter. We will also write paragraphs that compare and contrast. Our focus for that will be on writing quality topic sentences.
Social Studies: We jump into our time machines and move forward to the 1400s where we learn about those brave men who explored the new world. We will investigate who reached North America and how they were able to accomplish such an amazing trip.
Math: We continue our geometry unit this week. We will be identifying and classifying various polygons, triangles, and quadrilaterals. We will review topic 10 and Friday and will post test the following week. We also start our multiplication program, Rocket Math, this week. Your child will be coming home each night we do it with a sheet to practice. Please ask your child about this each night. 
 Info to know: 
- Welcome to our new student, Gavin! We are so glad you are here. (
- January 10th is our student teacher, Mrs. Davidson’s, first day.  
-  January 19th the Anthem Staff will be putting on an Open House. We hope you will join us and see the cool things we will be working on 3rd quarter.

****Help Your School Win a Free Pizza Party and More!****
From January 10 – 21, we are asking parents and community members to help us win a free pizza party for the entire school, a webcam, usb drives for staff, movie tickets, and restaurant gift certificates! Sign up for the district e-mail list on the district website, www.dvusd.org, click on the “contest icon,” and select our school from the drop down list.  
Respectfully,
Mrs. Peterson

